
 
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community,  
 
Lundy students will be bringing home envelopes to sell their Papa's Pizza coupon sheets.  
They have two weeks to sell as many sheets as they can.  Lundy gets 100% of the proceeds.  
For every 5 sheets they sell, they get a token for a free small DQ blizzard or sundae. Thank 
you so much to everyone that helped support Lundy on Monday for our pizza night out! 
 
Forecasting is happening soon!  It’s never too early to start thinking about next year.  We’ve 
started meeting with incoming seniors and will be moving through the lower grades in the 
coming days. 
 
Lowell School District Drama is presenting its winter Comedy “Instructions for  
Hugs and Other Tutorials” next Thursday, March 14, 2024, at 7:00pm in the cafetorium. 
 
High school spring sports kick off next week. Our baseball and softball teams will travel to 
Toledo on March 12, to play at 4:30pm. Track will be in Reedsport on March 14, for their 
season opener at 4:30pm. 
 
 

Have an interest in school district functions and financial accountability? There are open 
seats on the Lowell Budget Committee. The committee meets 1-2 times a year and is an 
incredible asset to our district. If you are interested in serving on this committee, please 
contact Superintendent Scott Yakovich at syakovich@lowell.k12.or.us. 
 
We are all hoping for sunny days ahead, but just in case, The Oakridge Warming 
Shelter/Greenwaters Park Community Center will be open from 6:30pm to 7:00am 
(overnight) if the temperature is 32 degrees or lower.  
 
The senior class is holding a spaghetti feed, bingo and silent auction fundraiser for their senior 
trip, in the Lowell gymnasium on Sunday, March 10 with doors opening at 4:30pm. Tickets 
start at $10 or $35 for a family of four. Come on out, have some good food, good times and 
support a great cause. 
 
 

Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 
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